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Texas High School Lacrosse League
Board of Directors Meeting

April 25, 2011

In Attendance: 
Ray, Rashad, Chris, Ed, Ashley, Patty, Nancy, Joe

Absent:

Mike, Al, Jay, Rick, Steve

Meeting began at 7:12 p.m.

1. THSLL Board Minutes

The March 28 and April 11 Minutes were passed unanimously.


2. North Super Regional

Coppell will notify the Board when they know the decision about the use of their stadium for the North Super Regionals. Game times will be 1:30 and 3:30 p.m.

3. Side Line Policy during the State Championships

All THSLL Rules will be strictly enforced during the Championships to help ensure appropriate behavior. Any player on the sideline must be in full uniform.  The Site Administrators for each team must check in with the referees prior to the game and will be responsible for crowd control. The number of coaches, trainers, and table personnel allowed for each team will be strictly enforced. 


4. Referees 

SWLOA will provide mixed crews from the different districts for the State Championship games. THSLL budgeted $13,500.00 for 2011 THSLL Post-Season SWLOA Officials to include the DII District Championship games, the DI Super Regional Tournaments, and the State Championship. 

Referees will be calling Unsportsmanlike Conduct penalties and will strictly enforce rules regarding blows to the head.

5. Year-end Awards

Ray asked the Board to gather nominations for the THSLL awards including Coach and Person of the Year, Academic All-American, Coach Earl Bill Award, The Commissioners Award, and The Drew Webb Award for Academic/Athletic Achievement. These awards are given at the discretion of the Commissioner and are not necessarily annual awards. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Next meeting is May 9, 2011
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